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Jackson, MS – Governor Ronnie Musgrove will hold a press conference regarding his 
health care proposal at the Mississippi State Board of Health on Thursday, October 25.  
Governor Musgrove and Dr. Ed Thompson, Executive Director of the Department of 
Health, will discuss the Governor’s proposal.  
 
The conference is scheduled for 1:30 p.m., and will be held in the auditorium of the 
Osborne Building, located at 570 East Woodrow Wilson Drive. 
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